
Extended Learning Opportunity 

 

I am excited to inform you that your child has been selected to participate in an Extended 

Learning Opportunity.  Selected students were identified to participate in this free online 

program based on their recent iReady Diagnostic or BSA data.  With a little more support, these 

students can achieve grade-level learning gains.  We are excited to work with students to 

maximize their potential.  ELO classes will be taking place on select days, Mondays – Thursdays 

from 4:30 PM – 6:00 PM, and or on Saturday from 9:00 AM – 11:30 AM. All classes will take 

place online through Microsoft Teams, and are delivered by content area, certified teachers.  

Please see the message from your child’s teacher located in their Canvas inbox for your 

student’s individual schedule.  If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to 

contact the school at 754-323-2900.  Thank you for partnering with us as we work together to 

ensure your student’s academic success.       

 

 


